
Department of Computer Engineering 

Educational Tour 

Department of Computer Engineering have arranged an industrial visit on 13.08.2024 for our 

Second-year and Third-year students. During the visit, we have visited Stem Park which 

enables students to learn more scientific methods related to gravity, solar systems, physics 

concept, etc., and Book Festival in erode.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


